SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the March 5, 2012 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers

Officers present: John Waller, Bob Mires, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter
Absent: Earl Kaplan
Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Bob Grover, Don Jones

The meeting was called to order at 1220 p. m.

The minutes from the February 2012 Board Meeting were approved as read.

Bob Mires delivered the Treasurer’s report for February 2012.  Bob routinely contacts SLO Bytes members who chose not to renew their membership.  Their most common comment was that the presentations were too complicated for them to follow.  Mires brought in a copy of the CD, Windows 7 Unleashed, a tutorial, asking that a copy be made.  Ralph Sutter volunteered to duplicate the CD.

Ralph Sutter brought in a box of SLO Bytes business cards, offering them to the Board to help publicize the club.  The Board agreed to make the cards available to those in the general membership who also wanted to promote SLO Bytes.
To Sutter’s question as to whether the monthly drawing should be replaced with a drawing every 3 months, the Board indicated that the monthly drawings should continue until all of the current prizes were distributed.  At that point, the group would buy new prizes and award them every three months.

Bob Grover reported that the Digital SIG group was strong with 12 active members.

Alan Raul announced that the LINUX SIG for March 2012 will move to Friday, March 9th for one month only.  Due to a scheduling conflict, the March 2012 SNUG meeting will be cancelled.

The meeting ended at 12:40 p. m.
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